
Public Notice – The Wakefield Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, May 13, 
2020, beginning at 7 p.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to consider requests for expenditures from the 
Invasive Species Expendable Trust Fund.  Four area lakes have requested appropriations in support of 
their individual lake host programs.  Belleau Lake Property Owners Assn and Balch Lake Improvement 
Assn have each requested an appropriation toward their 2020 treatment.  This hearing will take place at 
Town Hall, 2 High Street, Wakefield NH, and the public will be able to participate through Zoom.  You 
can participate remotely by going to https://us09web.zoom.us/j/7220747629.  When prompted, enter 
the meeting ID “722-074-7629”.  On your mobile phone dial 1-646-558-8656.  When prompted, enter 
the meeting ID “722-074-7629” followed by the # sign. 
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